Dear Dr. Fouladkhah,

Congratulations! On behalf of the 2024 APHA Food and Nutrition (FN) Section Awards Committee, | am pleased to let you know that you were selected for the FN Section's Catherine Cowell
Award. This award recognizes excellence and achievement in administration, planning, mentoring, and team building in public health nutrition, including meeting the special needs of urban
populations and young children.

This award will be announced and presented at the 2024 APHA Meeting in Minneapolis during the Networking Social on Sunday, October 27 at 6:15pm CT.

Please lst ms know if you will be attending the conference and if you have any qusstions.

Note: Early-bird registration closes on Monday, July 15 and advance registration closes on September 16. APHA does not cover the cost for travel or registration.

Best,



